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You Said, 

We 

Heard, 

We Did!

Thank you to the parents from Reception and Nursery classes, who attended 
our, in person, Townhall session.  This was  an opportunity for parents, from 
EYFS, to share what they like about the school, what is going well but also to 
ask questions or raise concerns regarding the wider school.

We had an incredibly positive session, where the parents who attended, felt 
heard and confident to share their thoughts and opinions. 

There were many things our parents like about the school, such as the positive 
culture and ethos of the school where our values are deeply embedded into 
school life. Parents spoke about how confident their children have become and 
how proud their children are of their school. The parents spoke highly of the 
positive relationships and that there is a strong sense of community.    

Read on to see what EYFS parents asked regarding the overall performance 
of the school.       



What did EYFS Parents 

Raise?

Where is my first point of 
call when seeking 

information? Tapestry or 
Google Classroom?

What can we do about 
inconsiderate parking and 

can we work towards a 
zebra crossing?

Communication from 
school to parents is really 
good, however we rarely 
are able to contact the  

school directly.

What provision  is in 
place for a wrap around 

care service?  

Are there any plans to 
teach a Modern Foreign 

Language?



Q&A

Where is my first point of call when 
seeking information? Tapestry or Google 

Classroom?

As a phase we are looking at various 
options to support our parents and 
ensuring that they have the relevant 

information at their finger tips.  We are 
making a move towards the sole use of 

Google Classroom which would be 
aligned with the rest of the school.  
The platform is easy to use and if 
needed we will provide parental 

support.      

What can we do about inconsiderate 
parking and can we work towards a zebra 

crossing?

We will task this to our Eco Committee 
to firstly gain the information they 

need to support a case for the council.  
Our first step is to educate our parent 

community in understanding the 
consequences to actions, such as 
inconsiderate driving and parking.  

Communication from school to parents is 
really good, however we rarely are able to 

contact the  school directly.

This is a good comment, which we will 
look into straight away.  



Q&A cont…

What provision  is in place for a wrap around care service?

We have met a strong after school provider who will be able to meet the needs of 
our school. We are now waiting on their Ofsted check before we can share any 
further information, however we are certain all checks will pass and we will be able 
to share some good news on this.    

Are there any plans to teach a Modern Foreign Language?

Yes, we are currently looking at providing Spanish for children in Year 
3 to Year 6. We are hoping this will start in the autumn term.  



We are now looking 
forward to our next 
Town Hall with parents 
from Year 2

Wednesday 23rd March 2022 

from 08:15am to 09:30am.  

Please do join us so that we 

can continue to hear your 

thoughts and opinions, in 

order to help our school be a 

better place for all!


